
18 August 2020 

ARTC REF# 5-0000-240-EAP-00-LT-0087 

 
Team Leader Compliance 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Level 1, 11 Farrer Place  
Queanbeyan NSW 2620 

 

Dear Katrina,  

Inland Rail  Parkes to Narromine (SSI 7475)  Submission of Third P2N 
Construction Compliance Report  

ARTC is pleased to provide the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (the Department) with 
the third Parkes to Narromine Construction Compliance Report for information as required under 
Condition A28 of the Inland Rail  Parkes to Narromine Conditions of Approval (CSSI 7475). This report 
has also been produced to fulfil the requirements of the Construction Monitoring Report, as required 
under Condition C18.  

Additionally, the information that forms the Construction Monitoring Report will also be submitted to 
relevant government agencies and councils for information in accordance with Condition C18.  

Please do not hesitate to contact Roisin Feeney (Senior Environment Advisor- P2N) at 
rfeeney@artc.com.au if you have any questions relating to this report.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Colin Forde 
Project Director  P2N  

 


